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Welcome back to another exciting academic year! Green class 

is exploring the topic of ‘School’. The first couple of weeks 

back they explored the school grounds and different rooms in 

the building. This was especially helpful for some of our new 

pupils who have joined Hollywater School this year. Pupils 

designed and made structures of different rooms in the 

school. In English pupils learned about letters and what 

happens to letters when we post them. They looked at all the 

different types of letters and ways to communicate with 

others that may live far away from us. In Computing pupils 

worked on developing skills to present their ideas using 

PowerPoint. They worked on completing a PowerPoint about 

our school. In PE pupils enjoyed learning ball skills and 

applying this to football games. They also applied their skills 

to playground games and are beginning to follow more rules 

that games have. In Discovery they have been learning all 

about our local area. They used google maps to find out 

where different shops and parks are as well as where they 

live and of course where our school is. During Science lessons, 

pupils explored push and pull forces. They looked at how 

different toys work and the types of forces they need. They 

made paper kites and tested them out on the playground. 

There was not much wind but they discovered that by pulling 

and running they could make their kites fly! 

 

Congratulations to our Stars of the 

Week this month! 

 Hayden   Freddie

  Daiwik 

Edward 

    


